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Steelstown Primary School

Parents’ Newsletter
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Dear Parent/Guardian,


As we approach the final weeks in Primary 7, we would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the year.  We wish all our children every success and God’s blessing in their new schools and in the years ahead.








Show


Well done to all children in our school show. They all did amazing and made us all very proud. 





Events


Catholic Schools Retreat – Children will take part in an all-day religious retreat on Wednesday 24th April. 





Fan The Flames Mass – 6th June Celtic Park





Leavers Mass - Our Lady of Lourdes Church. Pupils will make their pledge and receive their Record of Achievement. Date to follow. 








      May/June in Year 7





RETURN OF BOOKS


Please ensure that all school text books, library books (particularly novels) are returned to each teacher before the end of year. 





SPORTS DAY





Sports Day will be held at Steelstown Brian Og’s Gaelic pitch in June. Date to follow











TRANSFER TO POST PRIMARY





Pupils will be assigned their new schools on the 18th May. We wish all the children the best of luck in this process. 





School Trip: Carlingford 24th – 26th June


Pupils will be given a note detailing what they need to bring on this trip. All outstanding money is required by the end of May. We encourage you to send old clothes with your child and pocket money is limited to 25 euros. 











